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MINUTES 

_ FOUNTAIN COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD 

FEBRUARY 7,2022 AT 10:41AM 

The following Fountain County Drainage Board members were present at the 
meeting: Brenda Hardy and Tim Shumaker. 

Andrew Hall phoned in. 

Others present: Kent Minnette, Roger Azar, Colleen Chambers and Bonnie Nix. 

Roger and Kent presented information regarding making the Tuggle Drain a Legal 
Drain and the process that needs to take place. Roger has assessed the drain and it 

needs a complete reconstruction. They would like to set March 7, 2022 as the 

public hearing to legalize Tuggle Drain. 

A motion was made by Tim Shumaker and seconded by Brenda Hardy to set 

March 7%, 2022 at 10:30am as the Public Hearing Date to establish Tuggle Drain 
as a Legal Drain. Vote: 2-0 

If all goes well at the Public Hearing, on the 28" of March, they will vote to 

approve reconstruction of Tuggle Drain based on the surveyor’s recommendation. 

A motion was made by Tim Shumaker and seconded by Brenda Hardy to close the 
Drainage Board Meeting. _ Vote: 2-0 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE 
March 7, 2022 at 10:30 a.m. 
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